
I support requiring school districts to provide instruction on racist history because it is long overdue that our society addresses 
racism and takes accountability for the systems that continue to perpetuate white supremacy. Teaching about racism should not be 
left to individual teachers as a choice, and curriculum should come from the perspectives and voices of Black, Indigenous and 
People of Color. Students should learn what it means to be actively anti-racist starting in Kindergarten.

Please pass this bill.

Sincerely,
Robi Sclafani 


